
•	 What: Paperwork has been filed with the 
City of Tempe to open a large, multi-bay oil 
change shop in South Tempe 

•	 Where: The Southeast corner of McClintock 
and Warner, on the land of the Shell Station 
that was recently torn down.  

•	 Why: Neighbors of South Tempe don’t need 
and don’t want excessive traffic, noise, 
and fumes that come with high-volume 
oil change automative shop.  Although 
convenient, this type of shop does not add to 
the quaint community that we love so much! 
We also want to keep our property values 
strong!  

•	 What would we prefer? What would we 
prefer? We want an outpost that adds to 
our quality of life and our property values. 
A locally-owned cafe where families and 
neighbors can meet would be ideal.  

Sign Petition at SouthTempe.org

No Oil-Change Megashop on Warner Road


